Update on Gaelscoil Mhuire, Dominick St (RN 19926M)




The meeting of both technical teams, in relation to the air vent and boiler room, took place on Tuesday 5th October.

Youth Work Ireland have undertaken to revert with a worked up proposal, including costs, on or before the 22nd October 2021.
This will be fully reviewed and considered by the schools design team, who will make their recommendation to the Department. 
A final recommendation will then issue from the Department.

The school, and ERST, as patron, are being kept fully informed in relation to the progression of this resolution and the planning applications. A further update meeting is due to be scheduled in early November 2021.
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